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REMOTE INSPECTIONS AND SURVEYS    The Coast Guard’s Assistant Commandant 
for Prevention Policy issued Marine Safety Information Bulletin (MSIB) 09-20, describing 
how the Coast Guard will use remote inspection techniques for commercial vessel 
compliance purposes in response to the COVID-19 outbreak.  It also addresses certain 
ACS surveys conducted on the Coast Guard’s behalf, subject to case-by-case 
approval.  Because tonnage measurement surveys are performed under a different 
authority, the provisional ACS remote tonnage survey authorizations described in recent 
Weekly Notes editions need not be on a case basis.  Last week, the MSC granted its first 
authorization for such remote tonnage surveys in response to the COVID-19 outbreak. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

https://www.dco.uscg.mil/Portals/9/DCO%20Documents/5p/MSIB/2020/MSIB%2009-20%20Vessel%20Inspections_Exams_and_Documentation.pdf



